Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION XI

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 0055 s. 2023

To: Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Human Resource Merit Promotion and Selection Board

All Others Concerned

Subject: CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 0021 & 0051, S. 2023

Date: February 14, 2023

In reference to Division Memorandum No. 0021, s. 2023 entitled,

“Acceptance of

Application for Vacant Positions” and Division Memorandum No. 0051, due to the virtual
meeting between the Regional Task Force on Payroll Devolution and the team behind the
Division Payroll Services Unit (DPSU) which is also scheduled on February 16, 2023, of
which some of the members of the HRMPSB also form part of the DPSU, the deliberation
and interview for the said vacant positions is postponed and moved until further notice.

For wide and immediate information dissemination.
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For the Schools Division Superintendent:

REBECCA C. SAGOT, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte

Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte




